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Mail in voting is safe, accurate and there is no proof otherwise. 

 

Voting is a right, not a privilege ~ but not everyone can make it to the polls in person. 

That’s why mail-in voting is essential for a fair democracy, ensuring that EVERY 

eligible voter has a voice, including: 

 

People with disabilities & special needs who may face physical or logistical 

challenges at polling places. 

Older adults who may have mobility issues or transportation barriers. 

Workers & caregivers juggling long hours or multiple jobs. 

Those with mental disabilities who may need extra time and support to cast their 

vote. 

 

Mail-in voting makes it possible for millions to participate safely, securely, and 

conveniently ~ because democracy works best when everyone can take part! 

 

Sincerely,  

Janet Lea 


